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Welcome to the 

SUMMER CONFERENCE – 9TH June 2004 
Barnham Broom Hotel Golf Conference & Leisure, Norwich. 

  
 

Speaker  -   Dr Anne Cockburn 
 

Dr Anne Cockburn is Dean of the School of Education and Professional Development  
at the University of East Anglia.   

 
She was a mathematics and professional development tutor in the primary PGCE team for many years 

and she is currently working on issues relating to teacher stress, recruitment and retention. 
 
 

Conference Issues: 
• Reflecting on the Role of the Headteacher 
• Supply teaching, a career option? 
• Retaining your staff. 

 
 

Programme 
 

   9.00a.m.   Arrival and Coffee 
 
   9.30-10.30a.m. Dr Anne Cockburn 
 
 10.30-11.00a.m. Coffee 
 
 11.00-12.30a.m. Dr Anne Cockburn 
 
 12.30-1.30p.m.  LUNCH 
 
 1.30-2.30p.m.  Annual General Meeting 

 
 

 
..................................................................................................................................................…………………….. 
 
Please complete and return with cheque (made payable to the Association) to Lesley Cook, Fakenham Junior 
School,  Queens Road, Fakenham, Norfolk, NR21 8BN  
 
I WILL/WILL NOT (please delete as appropriate) be attending the Summer Conference at Barnham Broom, 
Honingham Road, Barnham Broom, Norwich on 9th June 2004. 
 
Name...............................................................………...........School...................................................…..…………. 
 
AOB   Is there anything you would like brought up?   If so please supply details.  Please return slips by 
Wednesday, 26th May 2004 as we do need to know numbers for catering.    Thank you. 

   £50 for Head  £30 for an accompanying deputy  


